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24/09/21 

Dear Families, 

On Monday and Tuesday this week our Junior & Middle Primary students had their Science for Real incursions. The 
students in Rooms 1-4 participated in a Fun with Science workshop and the students from Rooms 17 & 18 looked at 
Magnetism & Electricity. The students had a great time with these hands on science activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we had Riley, Ricky, Braxton, Caitlin and Neive represent Southern Valley at the State District Day. Well 
done to all participants, and congratulations to Neive for receiving a gold in the Under 12s discus. 
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Miss B and Mrs James’ class have been working on a Three Little Pigs project where they had to design and construct a 
house. The students have been very engaged in this task, adding many special details to their houses.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday Room 4 had a party to celebrate Miss Vanessa’s last week in the Year 1/2 class. We again thank Vanessa 
Chaptini for her commitment to the class as we welcome back Alicia Parrish from maternity leave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Room 3 have continued to work on the sensory garden in 
the courtyard, planting further seedlings they have raised. 
The students also created some beautiful bunting to help 
remind students not to go into the garden and step on the 
plants. 

 

This  afternoon is our School Run 4 Fun Colour Explosion. 
The students are eager to participate and the excitement 
has been electic! We will update the community further 
with photos via Seesaw, Class Dojo and Facebook. Thank 
you to the Fundraising Committee for organising the 
event, to families for their donations and for the 
volunteers who are helping out this afternoon! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope all our students have a restful break ready to start our last Term for the year. Have a happy and safe holidays 
and we look forward to finishing off a successful year in Term 4. 

Kind regards,  
 
Paul and Anthea 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Week 4 
Book Fair 

 


